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“The Touro_

Vol. 1987-1988 NO.

WEEK OF NOV - 23 & NOV. 30, 1987

If you would like to have an announcement or message included in
The Touro Times, please submit the information to Toby Markowitz in
Room 125 by noon on Wednesday of each week.

EVENTS FOR THE NEXT TWO WEEKS

Monday, Nov. 23, 1987

Monday, Nov. 23, 1987
and
Tuesday, Nov. 24, 1987

Tuesday, Nov. 24, 1987

Thursday, Nov. 26, 1987 &
Friday, Nov. 27, 1987

Monday, Nov. 30, 1987

Monday, Nov. 30, 1987

Tuesday, Dec. 1, 1987

Wednesday, Dec. 2, 1987

Thursday, Dec. 3, 1987

Dec. 7 - Dec. 18, 1987

FROM THE DEAN'S DESK

Although I am reluctant
the "Bash Before The Crash",
much more subdued end-of-the
I will be holding
4:30 - 8:30 pm and hope that

Dec. 2nd.

that time.

Meeting with Dean Glickstein for students
sitting for the bar examination in February '88
and July '88.

5:00 pm for Day Students in the Auditorium

8:05 pm for Evening Students in the Auditorium
ATTENDANCE IS MANDATORY

Yearbook Photographs for Class of '88,
Administration, Faculty and Staff
11:00 am - 9:00 pm on Auditorium Stage
Sign up for specific times.

Bash Before The Crash!
4:00 pm until ? in the Touro Pub
Everyone is welcome! Free admission.

‘Thanksgiving Holiday

No classes
Follow a Wednesday schedule.

Women's Bar Association Student/Faculty Mixer
Speaker: Professor Barbara Swartz
3:00 pm in the Touro Pub

Follow a Thursday schedule,

Dean's Holiday Party For All Students
4:30 - 8:30 pm in front of the Auditorium

Last Day of Classes

Final Examinations
Good luck!

to compete with such extravagant events as
I would like to invite all students to a
semester Holiday Reception on Wednesday,
court in the front of the Auditorium from
all of you will be able to drop by during

Until then, and to all the Touro community, I wish you a very
pleasant Thanksgiving holiday. ‘

LIBRARY HOURS

Thanksgiving Holiday:

Exam Schedule:

Thursday, Nov. 26th....Closed

Friday, Nov. 27th...... 8:00 am - 2:45 pm
Saturday, Dec. 5th..... 6:30 pm - 11:45 pm
Sunday, Dec. 6th....... 9:00 am - 11:45 pm
Saturday, Dec. 12th....6:30 pm - 11:45 pm
Sunday, Dec. 13th...... 9:00 am - 11:45 pm

All other days will follow the regular Library hours schedule.

SCHOOL CLOSINGS

School closings due to inclement weather will be announced over the

following AM radio stations:

WGSM 74
WCBS 88
WINS 1010



HAVE YOU LOST YOUR I.D. CARD?

Student I.D. photos will be taken from Nov. 20 - -Dec. 4, 1987.
See Rosemarie Giani in Room 126 for details. = %

FACULTY ACTIVITIES

Professor Gary Shaw addressed a group of 1llth grade students at
Harborfields High School during a Career Advisement Program which was

conducted at that school. There will be many aspiring attorneys
graduating from Harborfields in the next few years!

BULLETIN BOARDS

Please use the bulletin boards for all organizational notices. Please
do not tape notices to walls, doors or windows. Your cooperation with this
request will be appreciated by the entire Touro community.

IMPORTANT:

All students are responsible for regularly checking the main bulletin
board and their mailboxes for important notices.

MOOT COURT BOARD UPDATE

On Monday, November 30th at 5:00 pm and 8:00 pm, the Touro Moot
Court Board will participate in the Thirty-Eighth Annual National Moot.'_" -
Court Competition sponsored by the Young Lawyers' Committee of the_Assoc1atlon
of the Bar of the City of New York and the American College of Trial Lawyers.
The two issues that will be addressed are whether a cigarette smoker's
tort claims against a cigarette manufacturer are preempted by Congress%onal
legislation and whether a protective order was properly granted to a cigarette
manufacturer limiting the use of materials obtained during discovery.
Representing Touro Law Center are Linda Morrison and Hal LeMar. They will
argue that night against Rutgers and Seton Hall Law Schools. The arggmegts
will be held at 42 West 44th Street in New York. All interested are invited

to attend. For further information, please contact the Moot Court Board
at Ext. 356.

NEW YORK STATE BAR ASSOCIATION LEGAL ETHICS AWARD

The New York State Bar Association's Third Student Legal Ethics Award
Competition is designed to encourage activities in connection with the
lawyer's role as representative of clients, officer of the legal system and
public citizen having special responsibility for the quality of justice. The
Award, with a $500 cash payment, will be presented during our June, 1988
Commencement Exercises.

Please see the main bulletin board for more information. If you have
any questions, please see Dean Cohen.

TEL AVIV UNIVERSITY LAW SCHOOL EXCHANGE PROGRAM

All students interested in traveling to Israel to participate
in the Tel Aviv University School of Law/Touro Law Center Exchange
Program during the December/January semester break should contact Dean
Cohen's office as soon as possible.

The program will provide students with the opportunity to experience
the challenging and dynamic environment of the Middle East and to broaden
their perspectives through exposure to the Israeli legal system and
distinguished academicians, jurists and law students.

FIRST YEAR FACULTY ADVISORS

All First year students have been assigned faculty advisors. Please
see the listing posted on the main bulletin board.-- Faculty advisors --- -
" will answer any questions you may have regarding the Law Center, courses, -
study techniques, examination preparation and career plans. If you have

not already contacted your advisor, you should do so. Please contact

Dean Cohen's office if you have any questions.
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